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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Study Leave – S4 
 
We are now approaching the time of year when many pupils will be sitting SQA examinations. 
As part of the Curriculum for Excellence many pupils including your child will not be sitting 
formal examinations. This means that while formal study leave will be appropriate for some 
S4 pupils, it will not be so for your son or daughter. 
 
We would therefore expect your child to attend school during the study leave period. During 
this time we will expect them to attend classes in preparation for the courses they have 
chosen for S5. We have also developed an outdoor learning week for your child to learn more 
about the environment and gain a John Muir Award. 
 
We ask for your co-operation in ensuring that your child attends school during this period. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Macluskey 
DHT School Improvement 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Christine E Deeley 
Headteacher 
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